Barbara Vauglm

‘rom: Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:16 PM

To: Barbara Vaughn; George & Debbie; John Augustine; Randy; Scott Hazelton; Skippy;
Wendy

Subject: Crawther Chapel minutes7-13-17

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee, July 13, 2017.
Attending: Wendy & Skip Nolin, & Debbie Grant.

Skip had more brochures made to be put at the Sunapee Information
Booth, Dexter’s Inn, Sunapee Historical Society Museum, and the New
London Information Booth.

Susan Swan was the docent for June. Debbie will be the docent on
July 30.

Debbie will make a notice of Committee vacancy to be put up in the
Library.

Debbie’s grandson would like to polish the lamb over the chapel door,
on the inside.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM

Next meeting August 3 at 8:00AM.
Wendy Nolin, Secretary



